City of Lowell, Oregon
Minutes of the Planning Commission Meeting
March 15, 2023

This is regarding the land use applications for a proposed Dollar General/multi-family
development on N Moss St, tax/map number 1901113306502.

On March 1, 2023, the Planning Commission granted the applicant an extension and
scheduled a continued hearing on the matter for March 15, 2023.

On March 7, 2023, the applicant informed the City of Lowell that they are withdrawing
all three applications. For that reason, the Planning Commission’s March 15, 2023,
continued hearing is canceled.

The applicant may resubmit their applications sometime in the future. Until that happens,
there will be no further action on this matter.

Other Business: None
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